
 

 

 
 
 

 

           5th January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/carer 

 

RE: YEAR 8 PARENTS EVENING 

 

Due to the Covid guidelines, we are unable to accept parents and carers into the 

building for parents evening. Therefore, we are holding an online event using our parents 

evening system, SchoolCloud. It will be held on the 11th January between 3:30 and 

5:30pm. If you are unable to make this date and time, please call the school office and 

we can arrange for the class teacher to call you. We ask that if your child has the same 

teacher for multiple subjects that you only book one slot with them.  

 

I have enclosed a guide to take you through how to log in to your account and book the 

slots. If you have any problems, please call the school office and they will be able to help.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Helen Nobbs 

Head of Key Stage 3 

 


